
Candidate Pledge to 

Protect Schools, Children, and Families  

from the Federal Title IX Plan 

Title IX is the federal law designed to stop sex discrimination against boys and girls in schools. But President 

Biden has proposed a new Title IX regulation that would redefine sex to include “gender identity.” This 

would have devastating effects on schools, children, families, and more.  

When elected to office, I pledge to work to assure that: 

1. Schools and other organizations shall utilize the traditional binary definition of “sex.” 

2. Schools shall obtain prior consent from parents for any use of gender pronouns, or gender-dysphoria 

counseling or treatments. 

3. Parents shall have the right to examine and opt their children out of any school curricula dealing with 

sexuality and gender identity. 

4. Schools shall only allow biological females to participate in women’s sports, enter women's locker 

rooms, and use women's bathrooms. 

5. Schools shall adhere to Constitutional due process procedures to protect falsely accused males from 

Title IX complaints. 

6. Schools and other institutions shall fully uphold Constitutional free speech guarantees. 

 

_________________________________                           ___________________________ 

Signature         Date 
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